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2.3.2019:  

Troop,  

• We have a PLC at 6:30 and a Troop meeting this week. 	
• We have Scout Sunday next Sunday 2/10. This is a mandatory Troop event, so please 	

plan on being at the church (St. Paul’s) at 10:30 in your full Class A uniform. In addition, 
we need volunteers to read four different things (Call to Worship, Prayer of the 
Congregation, Scripture reading (Proverbs 1 1:7), and Words of Assurance. Let me know 
if you want to participate in the service, otherwise, Joseph and I will be assigning things 
if we don’t get volunteers. We will need 2 Scouts to hand out bulletins, 2 to be greeters, 
and 4 to help with the offering. I’ve attached the bulletin for next week and the Hear 
our Prayer if you would like to review it. We are also in charge of providing snacks for 
coffee hour afterwards. Please bring a breakfast or early lunch snack to share with the 
congregation. With the size of our Troop, we may not have enough food, so if a parent 
could step up and go shopping for a few more items, the Troop will reimburse you. We 
only do this once a year for the church and as our charter organization, we owe them 
and it’s the least we can do. Please show up, volunteer to help with the service, and 
provide food for after the service. Thank you in advance. 	

• Attached is the permission slip for Rodney, 2/15 – 2/17. It’s due Tuesday, so be sure to 
bring it if you want to go. If you can’t make it to this week’s meeting and want to go, let 
me know so I can add your name to the roster. If you are going, be present at the 
meeting as we’ll be planning the menu. 	

• The summer camp deposit has been turned in, but I’m sure we can add to it, so if you 
changed your mind about going. You need to let me know. So far, we have 11 boys 
going. 	

• A huge Thank You to Gretchen Greene who has stepped up to be our new Activities 
Chair. She will be working closely with Mr. Doug going forward and will assist us with 
booking activities and camps. 	

Enjoy the Super Bowl, if your watching it. 	

YIS, 
Scott Snyder 
Scoutmaster, Troop 716 
410-925-6586 

http://www.troop716.org/PermSlips/2019/Rodney_Permission_Slip.pdf 	
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2.10.2019:  

Troop,  

• We do not have a Troop meeting this week. 	
• Thanks to all of those who came to Scout Sunday and represented the Troop extremely 	

well. You definitely made me a proud Scoutmaster. I had several church members tell 
me what a great job everyone did. Great job guys!! A huge thank you to Mrs. Renee for 
getting some extra food for coffee hour as well. 	

• For those going camping and shooting at Rodney next weekend, Mr. Bob or Dan will be 
sending out an email later this week with info regarding the trip. 	

• If you are going to summer camp, be sure you get your merit badge requests into Mr. 
Doug so he can register you. Don’t wait as classes full up and you may not get the one 
you want. 	

• There will not be a weekly E-letter next Sunday, 2/17, as I’m on vacation. We will have a 
meeting on 2/19. Next E-letter will be on 2/24. 	

YIS, 
Scott Snyder 
Scoutmaster, Troop 716 
410-925-6586 

http://www.troop716.org/PermSlips/2019/Rodney_Permission_Slip.pdf 	
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2.24.2019:  

Troop, 

• We have a Troop meeting this week.  
• Thanks again to Bob and Dan for camping last weekend and ensuring the boys had a 

nice trip. 
• Our next outing is coming up in a couple weeks.  We will be going to Winding Trails 

which is only about 30 minutes from here.  We will be doing a wilderness first aid 
weekend where real life scenarios will be taking place.  Our district rep. (Danny Green) 
will be coming on Saturday and running the scenarios complete with make up for the 
real feel effect.  You will need to wear old clothes that can get stained or even cut if you 
play a victim.  We will most likely be doing some open flame cooking on this outing as 
well.  Attached is the permission slip.  Please start bringing them in this week so we can 
plan accordingly.  I will need adults to come to camp and assist so let me know if you 
can go.   

• We will have a new boy bridging into our Troop on April 1.  I will need a few boys to 
meet me at Wesley Freedom at 6:30 that evening to assist in accepting him into our 
Troop. 

• Hopefully the camp card sales at Bass Pro went well yesterday.  Thanks to all who 
participated and helped get some funds for the Troop. 

YIS, 
Scott Snyder 
Scoutmaster, Troop 716 
410-925-6586 
 
http://www.troop716.org/PermSlips/2019/Winding_Trails_Permission_Slip.pdf  
  


